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DOCKET NO. 50-302

Florida Power Corporation
Attn: Dr. P. Y. Baynard, Manager

Nuclear Support Services
P. O. Box 14042, C-4
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Gentlemen:

By letter dated January 28, 1980, you withdrew the October 31, 1978, Technical
Specification Change Request No. 34 for Crystal River Unit 3 and requested
that the Class III fee of $4,000 paid for that application be refunded to
you. The Nuclear Reactor Regulation review staff has advised us that no
action on your Request No. 34 had commenced.

Under the provision of 170.12(a) the Comission may retain fees for withdrawn
applications. However, since no review of your application was started,
we have concluded that an exemption pursuant to 10 CFR 170.ll(b) from the
fee requirements is hereby authorized by law and is otherwise in the public
interest. On this basis, we have authorized our Office of the Controller

to refund a sum of $4,000 to your Company. The refund will be sent to you
as soon as it can be processed by the Controller's office.

Sincerely,
'
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W William O. Miller, Chief
- License Fee Management Branch

Office of Administration
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